
From: SUE ANN DEEL [mailto:sdeel@grundynationalbank.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 7:45 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Grundy National Bank 
 
Dear Sirs, 
  
I am outraged at the increase of the FDIC insurance premiums.  The "Big Boys" made the 
mistakes being hungry for the money they were making from risky real estate loans....let 
them pay the higher premiums.  Community continually pay when the big boys mess...be it 
money or laws...we pay.. 
  
Sue Ann Deel 
Executive Vice President 
Grundy National Bank 
(276)935-8111 


